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Bill Type and Number:    Resolution 2014-210
Sponsor: The Transportation, Energy & Utilities Committee:
Date of Introduction: March 25, 2014
Committee(s) of Reference: TEU
Date of Analysis: March 28, 2014
Type of Action: Emergency Addressing Advisory Committee Appeal
Bill Summary: This resolution concerns the appeal by Christopher and Leila Wadley of a decision of the 911 Emergency addressing Advisory Committee to re-assign an out of sequence address number currently located at 12819 Mandarin Road and assigning a new address to be located at 12833 Mandarin road, in Council District 7, pursuant to Sections 745.221-745.223, Ordinance Code, and the City of Jacksonville street naming policy; the resolution adopts the recommending findings and conclusions of the Transportation, Energy and Utilities Committee.
Background Information:  The 911 Emergency Addressing Advisory Committee determined that the property owned by Christopher and Leila Wadley currently located at 12910 Mandarin Road contains an out of sequence address number.  The Committee found that the address number 12819 Mandarin Road does not follow a logical pattern or sequence along the roadway and may therefore hinder or prevent the ability of Emergency Medical Services, Fire and Rescue and local law enforcement personnel’s efforts to accurately and promptly locate the property.  On February 5, 2014, the Committee re-assigned a new address for the property to be 12833 Mandarin Road.  The property owners are appealing the Committee’s decision to re-assign a new address to their property.
Policy Impact: Planning & Development Department/911 Emergency Addressing Advisory Committee
Fiscal Impact: Undetermined
Analyst: Jackson
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